
 

 

 

Disserth & Trecoed Community  Council express their great sadness 

at the passing of HRH Prince Philip, the Duke of Edinburgh on 9th 

April, 2021. 

The thoughts of the Chair, Members and the residents of the 

Disserth & Trecoed are  with HM Queen Elizabeth II and her family at 

this sad time. 


